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Oregon Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resource,
 
I strongly support SB 847 that creates process for State Land Board, Dept. of State
Lands and Legislative Assembly to coordinate transfer of certain trust lands managed
for benefit of Common School Fund that have limited performance potential as assets
of Common School Fund to certain other public bodies better positioned to manage
lands for benefit of public.
 
SB 847 is an excellent solution for management of some Common School Fund
Lands.  Please vote yes in support of SB 847.  It will provide options to keep Public
Land Public. 
 
Thank you
 
Cyndi Karp
Waldport, Oregon
Watershed Advocate
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